NORTH GEORGIA COLLEGE FOREIGN LANGUAGE DAY 2009
RULES & GUIDELEINES FOR THE LANGUAGE BOWL:

1.
Teams consist of four players representing Chinese, French, German, Spanish, or Latin.  The exact structure of the rounds will be based on the number of entrants. Your team must have four players on it, although each one can specialize in any language.
2.
Names of languages and exactly how many students in each language must be sent in on the
registration forms. Makeup of team cannot be changed at the last minute.  Individual students

may be substituted, but the language distribution on the team cannot be changed.

3.
Questions are selected on stage by random drawing.

4.
Judges make decisions based on what they hear (or don't hear), so instruct your students to SPEAK UP AND ENUNCIATE!  Incomprehensible answers will be counted as wrong, and the judges' decisions are final.

5.
The team with the highest score in the championship round will receive custody of the Language 

Bowl for the year and then be responsible for returning it to the competition floor at the next Language Bowl.

6.
In the spirit of fair competition, native or "heritage" speakers of Chinese, French, Spanish, and German may not compete in the language in which they are so skilled. Rather, they should compete in another language. Any efforts to circumvent this policy will be construed as cheating, and will result in the disqualification of the offending team. Any prompting, either written or spoken (and including gestures), from a native/heritage speaker to a non-native speaker will also result in disqualification.  

Guidelines:  

· 10 points per question

· The questions will only be read twice.

· After the question has been read, there will be 6 seconds in which to answer.

· Only one student may answer.

For questions, contact Dr. Kristi Hislope at 706.864.1427, or e-mail her at khislope@ngcsu.edu. 
